
 

 

 
  

Do join us for our Harvest Festival celebrations and as we 

commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the end of WW1 at 

our Remembrance Services and events. 

 

 

 



Rector: Rev’d Canon Katrina Scott 
Tel: 01451 821777 or Email: krgscott@hotmail.com 

Rev’d Sue Cox (Associate Priest) - 01451 821641 
Jean Bird (Reader PTO) - 01451 605086 

View online at www.achurchnearyou.com 
 

 

CHURCHWARDENS 
Cutsdean (GL54 5RX) 
Mark Evans  01386 584245 

(Safeguarding Officer: Peter Forshaw) 

Lower Slaughter (GL54 2HR) 
Roger Baggott  01451 833863 

(Safeguarding Officer: Marion Marshall) 

Naunton (GL54 3AX) 
David Renney  07770 815023 
(Safeguarding Officer: Barbara Steiner) 

Temple Guiting (GL54 5RW) 
Ali Clifton-Barnard 01386 584976 

--- Deputy Wardens --- 
Avril Vincent  01451 831599 
Peter Forshaw  01242 602593 
 (Safeguarding Officer: Peter Forshaw) 

Upper Slaughter (GL54 2JF) 
Liz Gibson   01451 822118 
Anthea Gough  01451 810370 

(Safeguarding Officer: Ken Pascoe) 

Guiting Power (GL54 5TY) 
Michael Edwards 01451 850232 
David Broad  01451 850713 

--- Churchwarden Emeritus --- 
Dorothy Watson  01451 850310 
 (Safeguarding Officer: Michael Edwards) 

Farmcote (GL54 5AU) 
Peter Loveday  01242 602887 
(Safeguarding Officer: Michael Edwards) 
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MORNING PRAYER IN THE BENEFICE 

Mondays, 9.15am at Lower Slaughter 
Tuesdays, 9.15am at Guiting Power 
Wednesdays, 9.15am at Naunton 

Thursdays, 9.30am at Temple Guiting 
(following Open the Book in School) 
Fridays, 9.15am at Upper Slaughter. 

If you would like to join in that would 
be lovely. 

 

 

http://www.achurchnearyou.com/


 

DEAR READERS … 

It’s been strange working on our Autumn magazine with such beautiful 
Summer weather and before our holidays!  We really hope you enjoy this 
edition. 

Katrina and Karen  

 
FROM OUR MINISTERIAL TEAM … 

Dear Friends, 

This edition of our Benefice magazine 
always covers a huge amount.  The run 
from September to November seems to be 
busy and full of various foci.  We start with 
the beginning of the new academic term, 
celebrate Harvest around our communities, 
and move into a time of Remembering as we meet with All Souls Day and 
Remembrance Sunday.  It can seem like a long term, as the nights draw in 
and we get closer to the festivities that lie ahead.  

One of the things that I notice most about this season and the events 
that we mark is a strong sense of God's presence with us as we journey 
through life.  God is there in our new starts, God is around us in creation, 
God is with us in tough times and as we remember his eternity in heaven.   

In September, we are going to be joining with other churches around the 
country in a prayer weekend, and we would love to pray for the things on 
your mind.  During September, there will be prayer requests sheets 
around our churches – if you would like us to pray for God’s help for you 
in any situation, do let us know.  

We keep all our communities in our church prayers. 

With love and prayers, 

Katrina, Sue and Jean 



 

As part of our COMMUNITY MINISTRY we have shared in these 
special services ... 

PRAYER written by Temple Guiting School children for the Leavers Service 

Loving Father, We praise you for all that it has meant to us to be part of your 
family, here at Temple Guiting Primary School.  We give thanks for our friends, our 
teachers and all that we have done together.  As we Year 6 children prepare to 
start a new stage in our life's journey, we pray that we will settle happily into our 
new schools, make new friends and learn new things from new teachers.  Above 
all we ask that we will remember that we are all still a precious part of your family, 
loved by you, wherever we go and whatever we do.  Amen 

 
BAPTISMS 

“May God guide and protect them” 

Kyle and Max DOUGLASS at Guiting Power on 3 June 2018 
Max MONBIOT at Upper Slaughter on 24 June 2018 
Grace KESWICK at Upper Slaughter on 6 July 2018 
Lachlan TAYLOR at Temple Guiting on 8 July 2018 

Beatrice GIDDINGS at Guiting Power on 8 July 2018 
 

WEDDINGS 
“May God bless them” 

Lawrence PHILLIPS and Sarah CARTER at Lower Slaughter on 25 May 2018 
Scott BEMBRIDGE and Clare DUTTON at Lower Slaughter on 2 June 2018 

Daniel MERRICK and Chloe CHUDLEIGH at Lower Slaughter on 23 June 2018 
Harley PHELPS and Holly McCORD at Guiting Power on 30 June 2018 

Nicolai de BOINVILLE and Serena COOKSON at Upper Slaughter on 7 July 2018 
Tom WOODINGS and Hannah ASHTON at Cutsdean on 21 July 2018 

Adam SMITH and Yessica DIEZ DAVIES at Lower Slaughter on 21 July 2018 
 

MARRIAGE BLESSING 
Fraser McLACHLAN and Tara LOVE at Lower Slaughter on 7 July 2018 

 

FUNERALS 
“May God grant them light and peace” 

Vic WOODLEY Burial of Ashes at Upper Slaughter on 11 July 2018 
Val TEALE Funeral and Burial at Guiting Power on 20 July 2018 



 

NEWS FROM THE WIDER CHURCH ... 

Congratulations to Archdeacon Jackie 

It was announced in early July that Jackie Searle has been appointed as 
the next Bishop of Crediton in the Exeter Diocese.  Jackie has been the 
Archdeacon of Gloucester (and part of the leadership team of our 
Diocese) since 2012 and said this about her time here: “My six years in 
the Diocese of Gloucester have been significant – and to the people of 
the diocese and particularly Gloucester Archdeaconry I want to say thank 
you for all we have shared in the service of Christ.  It has been a pleasure 
to serve the communities of this diverse Archdeaconry and I will leave 
with gratitude for the immense love, faithfulness and commitment that I 
have encountered time and again in our churches, schools, chaplaincies 
and communities.  I will miss great colleagues here, a superb diocesan 
and cathedral team, and the many leaders, lay and ordained, with whom 
I have worked.” 

Bishop Rachel encourages us all to "say one thing" 

In July, the Bishop of Gloucester launched a social media campaign 
encouraging people to share one thing that they value in others, which is 
not about physical appearance. 

#say1thing is part of the wider #liedentity campaign, which raises 
awareness of body image anxiety in young people and the pressures they 
face through social media to look a certain way. 

Bishop Rachel is sharing with young people the message that who you 
are, is more than how you look.  She said, “It’s been amazing spending 
time with young people in schools as part of the #liedentity campaign. 
When they each tell me what they value most about someone they love 
or aspire to be like, it’s never about appearance. 

“Yet what happens on social media is completely different.  Young people 
face a barrage of insults about what they look like and they face huge 
anxiety about the pictures they post, hoping for likes and then often 
having to deal with terrible insults.  We are living in a society where our 
value is being determined by what we look like, rather than who we are 
from the inside out.” 



 

We are encouraging all people on social media to change this message by 
posting a picture of their friends or family and sharing one thing they 
value about that person with the hashtag #say1thing. 
 

HARVEST CELEBRATION WEEKEND 
 

Bishop Robert, the Bishop of Tewkesbury, will be spending a weekend with us 
in October, and we are planning a series of fun events around the area. Look 
out for more details along the lines of: 

Saturday 6th October – Church Day Out on the Farm with games, crafts, 
refreshments and a celebration service.  

Sunday 7th October at 11am – Communion with the Bishop at Upper Slaughter 
Church 

Sunday 7th October – Afternoon Tea 
 

Katrina Scott 
 

BIRD’S EYE VIEW … 

If, like me, you are beginning to feel your age and 
everything seems to take a great deal longer to do, 
then welcome to the club!  The important thing is 
we are not alone; the sad thing is that we can begin 
to feel of no use any more.  I’ve been thinking about 
this very seriously recently and I have come to the 
conclusion that this isn’t true. 

In Psalm 139, (well worth sitting down to read and meditate upon), the 
psalmist writes of his uniqueness in God’s eyes and Selwyn Hughes writes 
this – “this psalm emphasises the fact that every single person born into 
the universe is unique. You don’t have to try to be somebody you are 
somebody – with a particular life message that no other person in the 
universe can quite duplicate”. 



 

I thought long and hard about this and realised that God was saying to 
me, “OK you can no longer run around and do all the things you used to 
do but God wants to show you that you can do other things”. 

It is interesting that at this time my morning Bible readings had been 
about service – how could I still be of service to others?  Then I thought, 
if I can no longer go to people why not invite them to come to me or give 
me a call!  I am available now more than I have been for a long time, 
could I help people by being a good listener? 

In recent months I lost my sister – the last of my near family – and had to 
make decisions that I found very difficult, things that hurt and made me 
feel guilty and I needed someone to share this with and pray about with. 
At a Christian retreat I found this help and it brought me such peace and 
as my Bible reading said yesterday, “for you have set my heart free”. 
(Psalm 119 verse 32). 

God showed me that this was something I could do.  I pray that in the 
future my work for Him might be along these lines. 

So, if you need to talk to someone or pray with someone give me a ring, 
come and have a cup of tea and talk. 

This, I believe, is the new ministry that God is leading me to. 

Jean Bird (tel: 01451 605086) 

 

NEWS FROM THE PEWS ... 

Upper Slaughter 

The fund raising weekend earlier in the year raised 
over £400 which helps with the cost of producing this 
magazine - thank you to those who were able to help with this. 

On a lovely sunny day in July our fete was well supported by many 
villagers and visitors alike.  A big thank you must go to James who was 
head of operations this year and pulled us all together, also thank you to 
all those who ran a stall on a hot sunny day. 

As harvest time approaches please look out for details of service times 
and lunch. 

Liz Gibson 



 

Cutsdean 

It is very sad to report that Linda Wright passed away aged 60 in April after a 
battle with cancer.  Linda was born in Cutsdean and lived here until five years 
ago when she moved to Moreton in Marsh.  A member of the Wright family 
which has farmed in the village for well over a century, Linda spent much of 
her working life at the paper mill in Winchcombe and the Fire College in 
Moreton in Marsh.  Our thoughts are with her partner, Brian and cousins 
David, Janet and Sally. 

To happier matters, St. James has held two weddings in recent months, firstly 
in May when Iris and Mark celebrated their marriage with a small family 
gathering, and at the end of July when Hannah and Tom from London held 
their celebration in our Church.  

The next planned event in the calendar is the Harvest Festival on Sunday 30th 
September with the usual cleaning and decorating session the day before on 
the Saturday. 

Mark Evans 

 

Lower Slaughter 
As I write this, the Summer is beginning to give way to Autumn, our fields all 
turning golden, and producing crops in our fields, allotments and orchards – 
what a blessing from the Lord. 

What a Summer it has been; wonderful weather, which has lifted all our 
spirits, wonderful sport – I am sure many of us have enjoyed the football.  
Our thoughts in Church now turn to our Harvest Festival, this year on Sunday 
21 October at 11.00am when our Church will be wonderfully decorated and 
we sing our glorious harvest hymns – please do join us.  At this service we will 
collect non-perishable foods for our Food Bank. 

On Saturday 24 November we are holding a Film Evening with Fish & Chips 
Supper.  The film “Grease” was 40 this year so let’s all come and enjoy good 
food, a good film and relive the memories of our youth!  Tickets will be on 
sale in October (adults £12.00, children £6.00) from myself (tel 01451 81294). 
As the new School year is about to begin we wish all of our young people 
success, and success also to all those entering the working world. 

May everyone enjoy the fruits and mellow days of Autumn.   

Marion Marshall 



 

      Benefice Services – SEPTEMBER 2018   

 

Time Village Service 

First Sunday 2 September 2018  

9.30am Temple Guiting HC 

9.30am Naunton HC BCP 

11.00am Guiting Power Family Service 

11.00am 
Upper Slaughter with 

Lower Slaughter 

HC and Harvest Festival 

 

Friday 7 September 2018  

6.15pm Guiting Power Harvest Festival  

Second Sunday 9 September 2018  

8.30am Naunton HC BCP (Said)  

9.30am Lower Slaughter HC 

9.30am Farmcote with Cutsdean HC (Said) 

11.00am Temple Guiting Eleven4All 

11.00am Upper Slaughter Matins BCP 

Third Sunday 16 September 2018  

8.30am Upper Slaughter HC BCP (Said) 

9.30am 
Cutsdean with Temple 

Guiting 
HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter  HC 

11.00am Naunton Harvest Festival 

6.00pm Guiting Power Songs of Praise 

Fourth Sunday 23 September 2018  

8.30am Guiting Power HC (Said) 

9.30am Cutsdean with Farmcote HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter Family Worship 

11.00am Temple Guiting Choral HC 

Saturday                  29 September 2018 

6.00pm Temple Guiting Harvest Festival 

Fifth Sunday            30 September 2018 

9.30am Guiting Power Benefice HC and Patronal Festival  

3.00pm Cutsdean  Harvest Festival 



 

Benefice Services – OCTOBER 2018 

 
Time Village Service 

First Sunday 7 October 2018  

11.00am Upper Slaughter  Benefice HC with +Robert 

Second Sunday 14 October 2018  

8.30am Naunton HC BCP (Said)  

9.30am Lower Slaughter HC 

9.30am Farmcote with Cutsdean HC and Harvest Festival 

11.00am Temple Guiting Eleven4All 

11.00am Upper Slaughter Matins BCP 

6.00pm Guiting Power Benefice Evensong 

Third Sunday 21 October 2018  

8.30am Upper Slaughter HC BCP (Said) 

9.30am 
Cutsdean with Temple 

Guiting 
HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter  Harvest Festival 

11.00am Naunton Matins BCP 

6.00pm Guiting Power Songs of Praise 

Fourth Sunday 28 October 2018  

8.30am Guiting Power HC (Said) 

9.30am Cutsdean with Farmcote HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter Family Worship 

11.00am Temple Guiting Choral HC 

 

 

 

Coffee Shop 
Every Thursday 10.30am-

12.30pm in Naunton Church 

Coffee at the West End 
2nd & 4th Saturdays 11am-12noon 

in Temple Guiting Church 

ALL WELCOME 



 

 

Benefice Services – NOVEMBER 2018 

 
Time Village Service 

First Sunday 4 November 2018  

9.30am Temple Guiting HC 

9.30am Naunton HC BCP 

11.00am Guiting Power Family Service 

11.00am 
Upper Slaughter with Lower 

Slaughter 
HC BCP 

4.00pm Lower Slaughter Remembering Loved Ones 

Second Sunday 11 November 2018 Remembrance 

8.30am Farmcote Benefice HC (Said) 

10.15am  

Guiting Power with Temple 

Guiting, Farmcote and 

Cutsdean 
Remembrance 

10.45am Naunton Remembrance 

10.45am 
Upper Slaughter with Lower 

Slaughter 
Remembrance 

11.45am 
Lower Slaughter with Upper 

Slaughter 
Short Remembrance 

Ceremony at War Memorial 

Third Sunday 18 November 2018  

8.30am Upper Slaughter HC BCP (Said) 

9.30am 
Cutsdean with Temple 

Guiting 
HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter  HC  

11.00am Naunton Matins BCP 

6.00pm Guiting Power Songs of Praise 

Fourth Sunday 25 November 2018  

8.30am Guiting Power HC (Said) 

9.30am Cutsdean with Farmcote HC (Said) 

11.00am Lower Slaughter Family Worship  

11.00am Temple Guiting Choral HC 

 

Please note occasionally it is necessary to alter services at short notice and we 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 



 

Guiting Power 

The gardens at The Grange were opened by kind permission of Mr and Mrs 
Dawson for our Open Gardens and it was a lovely day.  Our Village Fete was 
also a great success. 

The Cheery Club enjoyed a lovely tea at the home of Ann and Chris Miles. 

We are sorry to have lost Freda and Mrs Bartlett.  Mrs Bartlett drove from 
Cheltenham for our early morning services for several years.  It is sad that 
after a long, hard winter they have not been able to enjoy the lovely summer 
sunshine. 

Dorothy Watson 

 

Temple Guiting 

What a wonderful Summer we are having, though I must say my brown lawn 
isn’t very attractive! 

The Safari Supper was a lovely occasion both socially and financially – we 
raised over £1,100.  Many people put in so much work for it, especially the 
hosts. 

Now we look forward to Autumn.  Our Harvest Festival Service followed by 
Supper is on 29 September when a donation will be given for the charity 
“There but not there”.  And then the extremely popular Village Quiz is on 13 
October.  Book your tickets early for both of these events.  

Audrey Mather 
 
Naunton 

Once again Summer in Naunton meant another well-attended Spirit of 
Naunton service in The Black Horse.  Since then there has been Nauntonbury 
(a very successful mini-festival of live music and street food), cricket and 
boules matches on and near the Recreation Ground and, in the church, there 
have been more excellent Naunton Music concerts (what a coup to have 
Sheku Kanneh-Mason within weeks of his having played at the Royal 
Wedding) and each month (except August) there has been the cinema.  The 
usual Wednesday and Sunday services, Mustard Seeds (on Wednesdays for 
mothers with babies and toddlers) and the Thursday coffee shop have also 
continued in the church.  The closure of the Village Hall for renovation has 



 

limited other village events although by the time you read this it will have re-
opened. 

At the time of writing, Naunton was looking forward to a Dovecote Day to be 
held on 18th August, Harvest Festival on 16th September (which again was to 
be followed by a simple lunch in the church since this had been so well 
received last year) and the final Naunton Music concert on 28th September 
to be given by Stile Antico.  Plans were also in hand for another talk by Dr 
Paul Roberts (date to be announced). 

As always details of the various events can usually be obtained from Barbara 
or Bob Steiner on 01451 850897.   

Diana Woolley  
 

Whole School Trip to Bristol Zoo  

Last week the whole school went to Bristol Zoo.  The first thing that we did 
was listen to a talk about fruit bats.  Did you know that bats actually have 
very good eye sight?  We saw lions, giant tortoises and went into the reptile 
house.  We were lucky enough to see the gorillas at feeding time.  One of the 
gorillas had a baby on its back and it was very cute!  We watched the 
penguins waddling and the seals gliding through the water. It was a great day 
and we are thankful to Mr Collins who enabled us to go on the school trip.  It 
was a lovely end to the school year. 

Jasmine Branch, Pupil at Temple Guiting School 
 

Temple Guiting Church of England School 

What a wonderful end to our school year - glorious sunshine and so many 
things happening. 

We were so proud of our amazing Exam results this year:  

Year 6 SAT’s 94% of our children achieved the expected level in Maths, 
Writing and reading – a fantastic result that is well above National 
expectations.  

Year 2 SAT’s 75% of our children achieved the expected level in Maths, 
Writing and reading – a good result that is above National expectations. 

EYFS 100% of our children achieved Good Levels of Development or greater, a 
wonderful result! 

 



 

Sports day 

On a very hot and sunny afternoon we ran a 
packed programme of 72 races in under 2 hours.  
Great fun was had by all and we watched some 
very competitive racing across the ages. 

School Play –Robin Hood 

“An absolute triumph, I felt like I was 
at the Theatre” said a parent of one of 
the children involved.  A production 
that was all singing, dancing and super 
fight scenes.  The costumes were so 
good and the singing even included 
four different parts in one song. It was 
a wonderful production and enjoyed 
by all who came to see it. 

A busy but rewarding year for all our school. We look forward to a good rest 
over the summer holidays and then be fresh and ready to start again in 
September. 

Ann Barry, Headteacher 
 

Class 4's recipe for a FRIENDSHIP CAKE … 
A pinch of trust to keep each others secrets 
A teaspoon of happiness so that you’re never feeling down. 
Two drops of empathy when times are hard 
One hundred grams of sugar to make sure you're sweet 
A squeeze of fun for all your friends 
A cup of craziness so you're always entertained 
A dash of helpfulness for when you're stuck 
A tablespoon of perseverance for when you need it most 
A ladle of bossiness to keep you straight 
Make sure you boil 20 grams of mischief before adding it in. 
500ml of honesty so you don't feel guilty 
A dusting of responsibility for when you've been trusted 
200g of courage to keep you going 
To finish it off a red respectful cherry. 
And that's how you make a friendship cake! 



 

WHAT’S ON IN THE BENEFICE ... 

St Michael and All Angels 
are hosting 

Ogmore Valley 

Male Voice Choir 

 

Saturday 20th October 2018 

Guiting Power Village Hall 

GL54 5TX 

Commencing 7.00pm 

Bar & Refreshments 

Admission £8.00 

Tickets: 01451 850409 

bmcbad44@gmail.com 
 

UPPER WINDRUSH LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY 

WW1 ARMISTICE CENTENARY 
EXHIBITION 2018 

GUITING POWER VILLAGE HALL    

Sat 10 November : 11am-9pm & 
Sun 11 November : 11.30am-6pm 

Display of local villages’ WW1 
soldiers notes and photographs.  

WW1 films from News archives. 

WW1 artefacts. 

Light refreshments 

Saturday 6.00pm : A tribute 
evening with WW1 songs + 
poems performed by local 

villagers. 

If you would like to participate in 
any way or need more info, please 

contact Peter on 01451 850409 
bmcbad44@gmail.com 

Temple Guiting Quiz  

6.30pm on Saturday 13 October 2018 in Temple Guiting Village Hall 
 

Quizmaster: Robert Llewellyn 
 

Pie and Mash by Lovetts.  Fabulous prizes and Raffle.  Licenced Bar 

 
Tickets £14, under 16s £7 available from Temple Guiting Village Shop 

or reserve by 5 October by phone with Avril Vincent 01451 831599 
 



 

Community News … 

E-Prayers  

When people face troubles for themselves, their family or friends, many - 
churchgoers or not - turn to prayer.  There is so much evidence of its 
power to bring healing and wholeness, although not necessarily a cure, 
and also of its effectiveness when more people are praying. 

From the beginnings of the Christian faith there have been groups that 
pray for those who ask for this to be done and for other areas of 
suffering or need. 

In these days of pressures on time it is hard to get groups together and a 
modern alternative is spreading all over the Christian world.  It is E-
prayers, whereby individuals of faith offer to pray in their own homes for 
those who ask for it.  We are gathering a small group together to do just 
this. 

We are setting up a confidential email system amongst those willing to 
pray so if you would like prayer for yourself or anyone else email Jean 
Bird (jaybeepip@aol.com) with a brief indication of who or what you 
would like to be prayed for. Feedback about any outcomes would be 
much welcomed.  There are also prayer request books/boards in each of 
our churches. 

If you would like to be one of those who pray, please email Jean (address 
above). 

Naunton Village Hall  

Naunton Village Hall reopened for business at the end of July following a 
£250,000 refit that took six months to complete.  Originally built in 1937, 
the hall had served the community well over eight decades but was in 
need of complete modernisation.  

With monies raised over the years from local events such as classic car 
rallies and food markets together with personal donations, the support 
of the Parish Council in raising a precept plus grants from Cotswold 
District Council, Tesco’s, the Notgrove Trust, Somerfield Trust and the 
Garfield Weston Foundation, the Trustees were able to undertake a total 
renovation of the hall. 



 

Although it retains, virtually, its original foot print the kitchen has been 
enlarged and completely re-fitted with a range cooker, industrial 
dishwasher and fridge; there is also the addition of a small meeting 
room.  Insulation throughout, plus a blend of under floor and radiator 
gas-powered central heating ensures warmth even on the coldest days. 
There is new flooring throughout the hall and lounge whilst the toilets 
have been upgraded and modernised.  The building has been 
redecorated throughout and the external walls rendered and painted. 

Bookings can be made by contacting Pat Boult on 01451-850586 or via 
the website: www.nauntonvillagehall.org.uk 

 
There But Not There (Image reproduced with kind permission of There but Not There) 

To commemorate the Centenary of the signing of the 
Armistice on 11th November 1918 and end of World 
War One in the UK, the There but Not There project 
aims to Commemorate the fallen; Educate all 
generations and to help Heal those who are suffering 
from injury and the hidden wounds of conflicts by 
raising funds for the beneficiary charities of Help for 
Heroes, Project Equinox, Walking with the Wounded, 
Combat Stress, Royal Foundation and the 

Commonwealth War Graves Foundation.  For more information about 
the nationwide “There But Not There” project please visit their website 
at https://www.therebutnotthere.org.uk . 

On a balmy evening in early July the Temple Guiting There but Not There 
fund raising campaign in conjunction with the Upper Windrush Local 
History Society (UWLHS), got under way with a Quiz at the Half Way 
House.  More than 60 people attended the event with prizes on offer 
from the Half Way House, the Plough at Ford and from Donnington 
Brewery.  Over £1,000.00 has now been raised thus far so well on its way 
to the target of £1,500.00 with further fundraising events planned 
between now and November.  Donations can still be made via the 
JustGiving page which can be found at 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gerald-omahoney. 

http://www.nauntonvillagehall.org.uk/
https://www.therebutnotthere.org.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gerald-omahoney


 

Local events to commemorate the Centenary include a World War 1 
Exhibition organised by the UWLHS on 10th and 11th November 2018.  For 
further details visit http://www.upperwindrushlhs.org.uk . 

There will be a joint Act of Remembrance for the Parishes of Temple 
Guiting, Guiting Power, Farmcote and Cutsdean at 10.15am in Guiting 
Power on Sunday 11 November 2018. 

Stephen Gower and Gerald O’Mahoney 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE DO MENTION THIS 

MAGAZINE 

WHEN CONTACTING OUR 

ADVERTISERS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEVENTY TIMES SEVEN 
Future copy deadlines 

Sept/Oct/Nov edition – 31 July 
Dec/Jan/Feb edition – 31 October 
Mar/Apr/May edition – 31  
    January 
Jun/Jul/Aug edition – 30 April  

Advertising costs 

1/8 page = £55.00 per annum 
1/4 page = £85.00 per annum 
1/2 page = £155.00 per annum 
Full page = £300.00 per annum 

Adverts are normally placed for a 
year, but we are happy to accept 
one-off or part-year 
subscriptions. 

 

Established 1742 

 Conveyancing 
 Leasehold Transactions &  

   Enfranchisements 
 Matrimonial & Divorce 
 Probate, Wills & Trusts 
 Company & Commercial  

   Advice 
 Inheritance Tax Planning 
 Litigation 

Bourton-on-the-Water: 01451 
820277 
Moreton-in-Marsh: 01608 650312 
Burford: 01993 822025 
Stow-on-the-Wold: 01451 830295 

www.kendallanddavies.co.uk 

Hardwood Seasoned Logs for Sale 
Large load delivered – Guiting Power only 

£150 
Deliveries outside Guiting Power – up to 8 

miles £160 
All Prices include VAT @ 5% 

Guiting Manor Farms Ltd 
01451 850320 or 07816 499370 

gmf@guiting.org.uk 
www.guitingmanorfarms.co.uk 

 

http://www.upperwindrushlhs.org.uk/
http://www.kendallanddavies.co.uk/
mailto:gmf@guiting.org.uk


 

 

 

   

Independent Cotswold Letting Agents 

 21 years local experience 

 Competitive rates – No VAT 

 All necessary legal aspects of letting covered 

 Loyal client portfolio 

*6 months free management with this advert* 

(Terms and conditions apply) 

TEL: 01451 850224  l  Email: nataliewilliamsprice@gmail.com 

mailto:nataliewilliamsprice@gmail.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

JOHN BETTS 
Property Maintenance 

General building, small extensions, 
brickwork, stonework, lime pointing, 

painting and general maintenance.  Free 
friendly no obligation quote or advice 

25+ years experience 
Tel: 01386 761379 or 07415 144926 

Email: Johnbetts9@sky.com 

Colin James 
PAINTER & DECORATOR 

City & Guilds Trained 

With Years of Experience 

Please tel: 07973 159820 

Classic White Jaguar MK2 Wedding Car 

 
TO HIRE please contact 07581880379 

paul.smallwood@btinternet.com 

J. TAYLOR Vehicle Services 
Mobile Servicing that comes to you. 

All makes.  30 years in motor trade. 
Vehicle diagnostics + electrics.  

Vehicle inspection. Dealer trained. 
No VAT 

Jonathan Taylor AAE, MIMI 
01242 675650 or 07850 686847 

mailto:Johnbetts9@sky.com
mailto:paul.smallwood@btinternet.com


 

 


